
 

 

 
 

GUAM FAMILY RECOVERY PROGRAM FREE CLE EVENT 
 

 
The Judiciary of Guam and the Guam Bar Association will offer a free CLE event on 
Thursday, August 15, 2019, from 12:00 pm to 1:30 pm at the Superior Court of 
Guam.  The Guam Family Recovery Program (GFRP) launched in November 2017 to 
promote the health, safety, and welfare of children who have experienced abuse and 
neglect as a result of their parents’ or guardians’ substance abuse.  Change Leaders 
from the Children and Family Futures will facilitate a lunch discussion about 
reasonable efforts and how a renewed approach of the attorney role in collaborative 
settings can help clients achieve improved recovery and permanency 
outcomes.  The discussion will also highlight how GFRP and its collaborative 
approach are redefining “the win” for attorneys and their clients and ultimately the 
family.   
 
Attorneys will earn 1.5 CLE credit hours.  Lunch will be provided.   

 
To RSVP for the CLE, please contact Grace Rosadino by email at 
mrosadino@guamcourts.org or by telephone at 475-3115.   
 


